

Defeating Dementia

Keston Primary School Keston Avenue COULSDON Surrey CR5 1HP 3 Riverside Granta Park Cambridge CB21 6AD

Telephone 0300 111 5555 Fax 01223 824 503 enquiries@alzheimersresearchuk.org www.alzheimersresearchuk.org

22 January 2015

Dear Keston Primary School

Thank you for your kind donation of £95 to Alzheimer's Research UK. We are very grateful that you have chosen to support our pioneering research into dementia.

Your donation will fund a superb world-class scientific research, making a real difference in our mission to defeat dementia.

Dementia is one of the biggest medical challenges of our time with a £23bn impact on the UK economy each year. Research is the only answer, but unfortunately we still have to turn down too many promising applications we receive from scientists due to lack of funds.

It is through support from individuals like you that we can continue to fund vital research that gives countless families hope for the future.

Thank you once again for your generous gift and hard work in support of Alzheimer's Research UK.

Yours sincerely

Katrina Raymond

Community Fundraising Executive k.raymond@alzheimersresearchuk.org

p.s. You can now follow us on Twitter @ARUKNews and keep up with our latest news via our facebook page www.facebook.com/AlzheimersResearchUK